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Oregonians are taxed enough as it is. Families are barely scraping by. Measures 

should be taken to help families, not do more harm. Middle class families are taking 

the brunt of these well meaning measures. We are the ones working over 40 hours a 

week, two income households-no help from the government with rent, food or 

groceries. We are already struggling to afford necessities. Just like citizens are forced 

to look at their budgets and trim the fat, so should our representatives. The common 

man cannot just go out and take other people’s money-they look at their resources 

and find ways to reduce, reuse or repurpose. This is an issue that should be up for 

vote. Oregonians do not want more taxes.  


